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Welcome to The Boehly Center Monthly Happenings newsletter! 

Fall 2020 Update 

The Boehly Center is OPEN for the fall with limited visitor access to the NEW physical space on the second floor, suite 2002. 
Social distancing guidelines apply. 

Students are encouraged to schedule meetings via OUR NEW LINKS here, also found in our email signatures. 

Executive Director Scoop 

With fall now upon us, we are beginning to experience welcomed changes in the weather, scenes, and scents. All of this has brought back cherished 

memories of my time as a William & Mary and Mason School student here in Williamsburg over 15 years ago. While I recognize that moment is much 

different from today, a notable constant has been the caliber of the student. I have witnessed how students today have taken an even more proactive 

approach to their education and desired careers during this unprecedented time, if even in a virtual setting. To illustrate, we recently ended the From DoG 

to Wall event that once again brought together accomplished alumni and William & Mary students to explore the financial services industry and understand 

how students can best position themselves for success. This year the event was offered through 10 virtual panels over the course of a month, twice a 

week. The high levels of student participation was impressive, especially given competing classroom and related demands. Moreover, students came 

prepared dressed in professional attire, with Zoom cameras mostly turned on, seeking answers to ready questions. Each evening, I left the panels 

encouraged, and once again reminded that today's students are more than equal to the challenges presently confronting them. 

�STIIOENT SPDTLI0/11
Congratulations to our 2020 WIN Conference Stock Pitch Team! 

This team of undergraduate students took second place at the annual WIN Conference Stock Pitch. The Undergraduate Women in Investing Conference, 

hosted by Cornell University, is designed to educate undergraduate students about the rewarding career opportunities available to women in investment 

management, a field in which women are vastly underrepresented. 

We would like to thank Tom Zeni and Bob McNew for support and guidance. They contributed so much of their time and offered invaluable suggestions and 

feedback each meeting. We would also like to thank Nancy Turner and the Executive Partners for all of their support. 
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